
Hermit's Peak/Calf Canyon 
Claims Office 

 

Notice of Loss Workshop 
Co-hosted by Sipapu Ski Lodge 

 
 
If you have been affected by last year’s Hermit’s Peak/Calf Canyon Fire and 
subsequent flooding, you will want to attend this Notice of Loss Workshop.  

 
Claims Navigators will be available to inform and answer questions 

regarding the claims process and how to complete a Notice of Loss. 

 

Saturday, June 17, 2023 

10:30am to 12:30pm 

Sipapu Ski Lodge 
 

5224 NM-518 Vadito, NM 87578 
 

 

 
 

For more information visit www.fema.gov/hermits-peak 

or facebook.com/HermitsPeakCalfCanyonClaimsOffice 

or call (505) 995-7133 

 

http://www.fema.gov/hermits-peak

